
(February 18th to March 15th) 

　City hall employees will correspond with those coming to file income tax and final income tax returns from the city hall. 
They will be able to help with simple or brief inquiries about filing but, you may have to go to the Tateyama Tax Office for 
more complicated filings. Also, anyone filing income taxes or materials concerning special deductions on your declarations 
before February 15th, please go to the Tateyama Tax Office directly.。

Tax information

Out with the bad, in with the good!

Setsubun is a festival to 
welcome spring and ward 
off bad luck! If you would 
like to try celebrating, there is a big gathering at 
Seichoji Temple in Kiyosumi! Their festivities start 
at 11AM on Sunday, February 3rd!

鬼は外！福は内！

[ ]

Happy Valentine’s Day!Happy Valentine’s Day! Let’s go strawberry picking! 

It is strawberry seoson! Come try over 16 
different kinds of strawberries at Tamura 
Farm in the Nagasa area! (1600 yen for 
30 minutes of all you can eat) 
[Minamikomachi 2038]
Or try just down the road at Minami no 
Sato/ Sato no MUJI for the same price! 

Final Income Tax Returns with the Kamogawa Tax Office


